
Visit to Deepam Arakkattalai, Velachery, Chennai on 11‐Dec‐2023 

Secretary and Addl. Managing Trustee visited Velachery on 11‐Dec‐23 to provide material help as 

part of our drive to help flood victims, as decided in the meeting held on 10‐Dec‐23. 

Deepam Arakkattalai is a leading service NGO and has provided timely and invaluable help to 

victims of recent floods.  Their service is laudable especially in view of the fact that their complex 

itself was flooded. 

We went to a Departmental Store and procured rice, dal and different provisions including some 

vegetables at a cost of Rs.24,563‐00.  These items were delivered by the Store people to Deepam 

Arakkattalai.  We were garlanded and blessed by the Deepam Managers. 

The activities were recorded and available as a video which can be seen by visiting link  

https://youtu.be/1lJNCwPl‐B0?si=AXMrSFVGjI75sx2c 

Thanking message received from Deepam Arakkattalai 

 

 

 

 


